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To all Parents:

Vision and Hearing screenings will be given on October 21 & 22 for
students in grades PPCD, Pre-K, Kindergarten and new students to
AISD. Some students may be screened due to previous referrals. If a
student does not pass the hearing screening, the school health team will
re-screen in 2-3 weeks. At that time the parent will be notified if the
child fails the hearing screening. Vision and hearing screenings are a
service of the Austin Independent School District and are conducted
annually throughout the school year. Only parents of students who fail
the vision and/or hearing screening will receive notification letters by

mail.

IMPORTANT:
‘Please remind your child(ren) to wear, or bring, their glasses to school.

They will wear their glasses while being screened.
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